
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS:
 IP-BASED CCTV SYSTEM

Five-Town Health Alliance Inc., DBA Mountain Community Health a 501(c)3 
non-profit organization, hereby invites proposals from suitable, fully insured 
organizations to supply, install, and maintain an IP-based CCTV system at our 
Health Center located at 61 Pine St., Bristol, VT, Building 4.

The Detailed Request for Proposal (RFP) can be obtained via email at jkirby@
mchvt.org. Site visits are mandatory and will be offered from October 16th, 2023 
to November 8th, 2023. All proposals must be submitted by 5 p.m. on November 
10th.

 For more information, contact James Kirby at (802) 453-6826 or email 
jkirby@mchvt.org


